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The contents of this and every newsletter is relevant information to  

both our school and Little Lizards parents 
 

KITTIWAKES BAKE OFF CAKE SALE IN THE HALL FROM 2.30PM TODAY  
ALL WELCOME! 

SATs 

Well done to our year 6 children who all completed their SATs tests this week. The children all 

worked very hard in the build up to these papers and we are very proud of them all.  

Children in Choughs class (year 2) will be taking their SATs tests from Monday 20th – Thursday 23rd 

May.  

 
Little Lizards Cookery Club 

The Little Lizards Cookery Club will conclude on Monday 20th May for Group B and 

will be for the following children: 

Group B – Monday 20th May – Bryher, Lewis, Finley, Zevi, Aza, Teagan & 

Ayse. A reminder, that the cost of each session is £2.50 which can be paid weekly 

or ideally in one payment of £7.50. 
  

 

Year 6 Mullion School Information  

 Wednesday 12th June - Move Up Morning & Junior 

Cluster Sports afternoon. 

 Thursday 13th June - Year 6 Parents Meeting at Mullion School - 7pm. 

 Tuesday 25th June – Move Up Day – Year 6 children to spend the day at Mullion School.  

We welcome our new Reception children to Landewednack and the children will spend the day in 

the class/year group they will be in in September.  

 Year 6 Summer Club is also on offer for the children during the summer holidays. 

 Please call Mullion School for more details and to book your child a place. 01326 290098 

 

 

 

 



                                                     

 

New Class and year Groups 

Children and parents will be informed of their new class (and if they are moving) before our Move Up 

Day on Tuesday 25th June.  

 

After School Art Club 

Our art teachers Emma and Lesley will be holding an after school art club for one week only on Friday 

7th June, until 4.30pm. The club is for a maximum of 20 children and they will be making the flags for 

the Midsummer Bonfire event to be held later on in the month. Letters have gone home to those 

children expressing an interest to take part. Please return all slips to Lyndsay Bray via the black post 

box.  There are now four places remaining for Art Club 

 

Choir 

Mrs Green would like the School Choir to stay behind after school on Monday 3rd/10th/17th June to 

rehearse a performance which will hopefully take place on the evening of the Mid-Summer Bonfire. 

Please see Lyndsay Bray if your children will be attending so their name can be added to the register.  

 

Brighter Smiles – Seagulls Class 

Letters have gone home with the children in Seagulls class giving details on the second visit to the 

school from Brighter Smiles - the Oral Health Team. Please return all consent slips to Lyndsay Bray 

by Thursday 6th June. 
 

Students from Switzerland 

As with last year, we hope to be invite some Swiss students to 

Landewednack School for work experience from 23rd June – 6th July 

To enable this to go ahead, the students would be seeking 

accommodation during their time at Landewednack, and to support 

their learning of the English language. Ideally it is hoped they can 

be accommodated separately. Each host family is paid £300.  

If you or anyone you know is able to host these students, please see 

Mrs Jones or Lyndsay Bray. 

 

Kittiwakes Bake Off 

Following the great success of last year’s “Landewednack Bake Off” we thought a rematch with this 

Year’s 5/6 children would be a great idea. The children have been busy baking and will this afternoon 

make the finishing touches with decorations the more inventive the better!! From 2.30pm we welcome 

friends and family into the school hall to taste and vote on their favourite cake. Winners will be     

announced during the afternoon and prizes awarded.  

We would be grateful for any cake donations for the cake stall. There will be 

refreshments, a tombola, book stall and raffle so please come along and enjoy 

the afternoon from 2.30pm. (Donations welcome of books or prizes). 

Any money raised will go towards the children’s evening entertainment on the 

Bristol residential trip 

 

        

 



                                                     

 

A message from Cadgwith Gig Club 

Cadgwith Gig Club training for junior rowers will start this 

Sunday, 10am, in the cove.  This is open to all those in Year 6 

(and upward), and beginners are most welcome. Training will 

take place weekly on Wednesdays, early evening, and Sunday 

mornings from 10am.  Weather permitting.   

 

Cadgwith is one of Cornwall's oldest gig clubs, and the junior sessions are usually really popular - it's a 

great opportunity to get together and be part of continuing this Cornish sporting tradition.  There 

are also regattas and juniors events over the summer, including at Hayle and Newquay.  To find out 

more, come along on Sunday! 

 

Mr Burgoyne’s Music Star of the Week 

Congratulations to Hector in Razorbills Class for being a rock star!! Well done Hector.  

 

Football Club 

Thank you to those parents who have already paid for their children to attend football 

club. It’s not too late if your child would still like to join. Please see Lyndsay Bray for 

their name to be added to the register. 

 

Year 4 Cycle Club 

Unfortunately Miss Wells is on a course on Tuesday 21st May 

and won’t be in school on this day. Therefore Cycle Club will 

now continue on Tuesday 4th June – after the half term holiday.  

 

Cross Country  

The final cross country race of the season takes place on Tuesday 

21st May at Mullion School from 4pm. This will be in the form of an 

organised fun run and we will group our runners prior to the races. 

Mr Mitchell will be the Landewednack teacher supervising the 

children prior to each race.  

There is also an opportunity for parents/carers/ friends of the school to take place in an adult race 

to represent Landewednack (Mr Mitchell & Mrs Tattersall will be running for us!) Please see Lyndsay 

Bray if you would like to join them! The medal ceremony will take place straight after the event. 

 

 

Mystery Dinner Money Envelope  

If the envelope in the photograph belongs to your child please could they go and 

see Mrs Tattersall so she is able to credit the correct dinner money account.  

Our process of elimination didn’t work as no child recognised it! Many thanks.  

 

Ordering School Uniform 

Please click on the link to set up an account with School Trends. 

www.schooltrendsonline.com/uniform/LandewednackPrimarySchoolTR127PB 

 

http://www.schooltrendsonline.com/uniform/LandewednackPrimarySchoolTR127PB


                                                     

 

Touch Rugby Finals – Redruth RFC 

Wishing our Touch Rugby team the very best of luck when they compete in 

the Touch Rugby League – WEST Final on Tuesday 21st May. The children 

will be accompanied by their coach Ted Heaton and we welcome back Mrs 

Jane who will also be going along too. GOOD LUCK Team! 

 

Congratulations also to Milli-Rose from Razorbills who proudly brought her 

medal and certificates in to school after achieving the Most Improved 

Player award for her U9’s rugby team at Helston RFC.  

 

Seagulls & Choughs visit to Poltesco 

Children in Seagulls and Choughs classes had a lovely time at Poltesco on Monday. 

  

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



                                                     

 

Future Events and Diary Dates 

Please note that current dates and times may change. This list is updated each week. 

Tuesday 21stMay – Touch Rugby Tournament – Redruth RFC. All day event.  

Tuesday 21st May – Final Cross Country Run and Medal Ceremony. Mullion School from 4pm 

Friday 24th May – Break Up for Half Term – 3.15pm 

Monday 3rd June – Return to School 

Monday 3rd June – Class Photographs 

Wednesday 5th June – Sports Day from 1pm on the school field  

Tuesday 11th June - Sports Day – Rain Off Day 

Wednesday 12th June – All Pupils “Move Up Day” – Year 6 to spend the morning Mullion School too! 

Wednesday 12th June – Cluster Sports at Mullion School from 1pm. Selected Years 3-6 involved 

Thursday 13th June – Year 6 Parents Meeting in Mullion School Hall 7pm. Children can also attend.  

Tuesday 25th June – Move Up Day. Year 6 children to Mullion School for the day. 

Monday 8th – Wednesday 10th July – Kittiwakes residential trip to Bristol 

Friday 19th July – Summer Celebration on the school field. Time TBC…… 

Monday 22nd July – Little Lizards & Year 6 Leavers Assembly from 1.30pm. All Welcome. 

Wednesday 24th July – Break Up for the Summer Holidays! – 1.30pm 

 

Autumn Term 2019 

Thursday 5th September – Return to School & Little Lizards  

Friday 20th September – Jeans for Genes Day 

Monday 28th October – INSET Day, School & Little Lizards CLOSED 

Friday 6th December 2019 – Lizard Lifeboat Christmas Carolaire - Our choir will be in attendance. 

Monday 24th February 2020 - INSET Day, School & Little Lizards CLOSED 

Tuesday 21st July 2020 – Break Up for the Summer Holiday @1.30pm 

Wednesday 22nd July 2020 - INSET Day, School & Little Lizards CLOSED 

Thursday 23rd July 2020- INSET Day, School & Little Lizards CLOSED 

 

Please also check our school website calendar for further important dates and information. 

www.landewednack.cornwall.sch.uk 

http://www.landewednack.cornwall.sch.uk/

